Abraham Friedman to be Honored By Congregation



Abraham Friedman

To commemorate fifty years of devoted service as secretary and organizer of Congregation Shaare Zedeck Anshe Poland, Abraham Friedman will be honored at a testimonial dinner Sunday, May 23 at six o'clock, in the social hall of the

congregation by the Ladies Auxiliary of the Shaare Zedeck.

A program including movies of the members has been arranged. Saul Zeiden will be toastmaster at the banquet. Mrs. Harry Weintraub is president, and Mrs. R. Wnook is secretary.